
The Quadra Weekly Briefing 

Dear Quadra Community, 
 

We have had a great few weeks back after our Winter Break and students are ‘back in the groove’ of 

learning.  Our French kindergarten registration week has come and gone and next week we start with 

our English Kindie students.  Please see the following link for more information or call us directly: 

https://www.sd61.bc.ca/registration/kindergarten-registration/ 

We have a Professional Development Day next Friday, January 27, so please remember that there is no 

school for students on that day.  

I apologize in advance for the repetitive nature of this next important item – our pull -through is strictly 

for drop off and pick up purposes.  During both pick up and drop off, we ask that you only use 

designated spots and that you do not leave your car parked unattended.  Please do not use any of our 

staff parking lots to park while you pick up or drop off as itinerant staff are coming and going throughout 

the day.  On another note, please treat all our staff members with courtesy and respect; these folks go 

above and beyond every day for our students and a kind word goes a long way!  Finally, be kind to each 

other as we are truly in this educational journey together. 

   

Looking Ahead 
 

• Jan 23-27 

o English Kindergarten Registration Week 

• Jan 27 

o Pro-D – no school 

• Jan 30-Feb 3 

o Family Literacy Week 

• Feb 6-10 

o SD61 Student Transfer Week 

• Feb 17 

o Pro-D – no school 

• Feb 20 

o Family Day – no school 

• Feb 22 

o Pink shirt Day 

News from Our Wonderful PAC 

https://www.sd61.bc.ca/registration/kindergarten-registration/


The PAC is still in need of volunteers for our upcoming bottle drive on January 22. In addition, the PAC 

would like to do some garden cleanup work at the school. If you are able to support with any of those 

initiatives please complete our quick google form and let us know (we will be in touch after). 

Form link: https://forms.gle/x7MSLS6oJW7adLJW8 

We are also looking for a new treasurer.  If numbers bring you joy we would love to have you join 

us.   Please reach out to us at Ecolequadraschoolpac@gmail.com  

 
Have a wonderful, safe weekend! 
 
Connor McCoy 
Principal 
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